
Would Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
6/12/2019 

 
Attendance:   Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Lara Sargent, Ken Perley, Frank Montuori, Janet Montuori, 

Russ Lane, Jean Reilly McGinn 
 
Updates: Ken made a beautiful red frame for the big sign that was made and Frank and Janet 

added gold stars – it looks great! The group discussed where this sign should be 
placed outside. Lara will check with the Park Commissioners about their preference. 

 
Peter Anderson provided a materials list which consists of:  

234 cubic yards of 1.5” gravel 
78 yards of ¾” gravel 
24 yards ¾” stone 
16 yards stone wall stone 
24 yards of erosion control mix 
Roll of stabilization cloth 

    
Jessica Westhaver agreed to be the administrator of the Facebook page. She will also 
make a place at the town website for Veteran Committee Updates. 
 
Ken requested information about granite pavers to be used as a fundraiser. He will 
share the information with the committee once received. 

 
 
Next Steps:  1. Sandra will check with Joyce about two smaller signs for each end of the river walk. 
   2. Sandra will check with John Tilton about getting some flags. 
   3. Lara will check with the Park Commissioners about where to place the big sign. 
   4. Andrea Cox will check with Peter Anderson about man hours required for the  

project. 
 

 
    
 
 
Next Meeting: 7/10/2019 @ 5pm 
 
 
 
    
    
    


